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Sale of Chametz 

5784/2024 

Dear Friends, 

 

I am available to receive the forms on the following dates or by appointment: 

 

Mornings between 9:30 am and 11:00 am: 

10/04/24 

18/04/24 

 

Evenings after Maariv: 

11/04/24 

15/04/24 

17/04/24 

 

Alternatively, the forms can be placed in the shul letter box till the morning of Sunday  

21/04/2024. 

 

On behalf of Esther and the children, I wish you all a Chag Kasher Vesameach. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Rabbi Boruch M. Boudilovsky 

 

When Selling the Chametz it is customary to make a charitable donation. Please include a 

generous donation with the form. The charity will be distributed for Pesach. 
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Authorization for Sale of Chametz  

5784/2024 

  

I/we hereby appoint Rabbi Boruch Boudilovsky as my/our agent and authorize him [or 

anyone he may appoint] to sell on my/our behalf any and all chametz, as defined by 

biblical and rabbinic law, that I/we have in my/our possession, and to lease all places 

wherein that chametz may be found, all in accordance with the details of the shtar 

harsha’ah, the authorization contract, in his possession, or by any other means that he 

finds suitable.  

  

Name(s)    ____________________________________________  

  

Date            ____________________________________________  

  

Address(es) ____________________________________________  

  

                       ____________________________________________  

  

Approx. value of chametz __________________________________  

 

If not in Israel for Pesach please mark where you will be (mark X in appropriate box):  

 

I will be in Europe [   ] during Pesach.   

I will be in America [   ]  during Pesach.   

 

Signature (on behalf of all sellers): _____________________________________________ 
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April 2024 

Pesach Appeal 

Dear Friends, 

We are halachikly required to distribute charity before Pesach in order to ensure that everyone can 
enjoy a Pesach Seder. It would be unimaginable for us to celebrate our freedom whilst other 
people cannot celebrate theirs.  

As in previous years, YINN is proud to support two local enterprises relating to sedarim made 
possible by your generous donations. We will also be making grants to individual families to 
assist them with obtaining Pesach goods.  

1. Charitable Seder: The first Seder enterprise, run by the central 
charity of Netanya will enable the poorest, most disadvantaged, and loneliest residents of 
Netanya to enjoy a beautiful and delicious Seder facilitated by a Rabbi. Without this 
option, these people would not have any place to go for a Seder. 
  

2. Educational Seder: Our local Russian speaking Chabad 
community provides Russian Jews with the opportunity to experience an educational 
Seder, some for the first time in their lives. 
 

3. IDF Widows: This year, YINN will also be helping IDF widows 
for Pesach. Last Sukkot, these young women never imagined they would be in such a 
position over Pesach. We will show them that they will never be alone. Please donate 
generously. 

 
 

YINN are major and primary sponsors of these Sedarim. We are fortunate to be involved in this 
beautiful project, which our community has been supporting and enabling annually. In these 
difficult times, let us show extra generosity as a sign of compassion, care, and true freedom.  

 

Wishing you a Chag Kasher Vesamech, 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rabbi Boruch Boudilovsky 
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Before Pesach we will distribute the amount which you pledge, as well as the amount which 
arrives with the sale of Chametz form. 

 

 

 

 

To share the joy of freedom with other people this Pesach, I would like to pledge: 

_______________________ NIS 

_______________________ GBP 

_______________________ USD 

Please distribute my donation in time for Pesach 2024. 

 

__________________________________ 

Signature 

 

________________ 

Date 

 

 

 

                        Please redeem your pledges as soon as possible in one of the following ways: 

 

Please reference as “PESACH – CHAMETZ  & CHARITY” 

 

1. Cheques should be drawn to “Young Israel of North Netanya Synagogue” (not 
abbreviated), 

2. As the office is closed, please deliver payment by cash or cheque to Shul's front door post 
box, 

3. Bank Transfer: Mizrahi Tefahot Bank No 20, Branch 669 Netanya 60 Herzl, Account 
607374, 

4. By PayPal using your PayPal account – Click “Go to PayPal” at www.yinn.org near foot 
of front page. 

5. Credit Card on-line, using YINN’s PayPal facility – Click “Go to PayPal” at 
www.yinn.org as above, or  

6. Credit Card – call Hon Treasurer Joe Wahnon +972 54 5978591 with Card details. 


